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The 16th Bilateral Competition Consultation with the Korea Fair Trade Commission 

(KFTC) took place on 20th July in Korea. Chairman Kwon and other senior officials 

from the KFTC and Chairman Takeshima and other senior officials from the JFTC 

participated in this consultation, and discussed recent developments in competition 

policy, recent enforcement actions in both countries, and so on. 


